
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Catharine Young

Statement From Senator Catharine Young on the Announcement

of a New Research and Development Building at Alfred University

CATHARINE YOUNG  November 13, 2015

“Alfred is quickly becoming an epicenter of research and development that will jump-start

the Southern Tier’s economy and create good-paying jobs. Today’s announcement is an

investment in our future,” said Senator Catharine Young (R,C,I- 57th District).
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